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NOTIFICATION 

 

 

The Principals and Coordinators of the study centres are requested to make 
arrangements to receive SLMs sent to their study centres on urgent basis relating to 
different courses for freshers/renewals. 
 
This is important in view of partial disruption in this regard due to COVID-19 PANDEMIC. 
The learners are also requested to get in touch with their respective study centres to 
collect their SLMS. 
 
 

Sd/- 
Director, Study Centres 

 


